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TASK 1. 
THAT’S ALL ARE 

BRITISH.
NAME THEM
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question 21

This city is a capital of one of the administrative 
and political part of Great Britain.

1.Dublin 

2.Reykjavik 

3.Belfast



question 22

What the small town gave it’s name to the battle 
leading to the successful outcome of the Norman 
conquest of Britain?

1.Hastings
2.Dover
3.Lewes



question 23

The lead ship of Nelson, the famous admiral, that 
he had during the Trafalgar battle is called…

1.«Nika»

2.«Victory»

3.«Aurora»



question 24

Queen Victoria had a christening name 
Alexandrina. Who is she named after?

1.Alexander Makedonsky

2.Alexander I Romanov

3.Alexander Nevsky



question 25

This character told that he is more powerful than 
the Moscow tsar.

1.Gulliver

2.Robinson Crusoe

3.Flint



question 26

Robinson Crusoe made some notes in his diary 
about that events in 17th of April in 1660.

1.Fire

2.Tornado

3.Hurricane



question 27

In the Conan Doyle’s novel “The Adventure of the 
Speckled Band”, Sherlock Holmes catchy extended 
the metal subject. What is the subject?

1.The poker

2.The crowbar

3.The fireplace tongs



question 28

What non-magical country did Johnathan Swift’s 
character visited?

1.France

2.China

3.Japan



question 29

In the poem by this poet pronouns play the role 
of servants.

1.R. Kipling

2.О. Wilde

3.W. Blake



question 30

This London cathedral, historically, is the place 
where all the British monarchs have their 
coronation.

1.Westminster Abbey
2.St. Paul’s Cathedral
3.Canterbury Cathedral



question 31

Scotland Yard is …

1.Scotland representation

2.Police main headquarters

3.The Department of Geodesy



question 32

Madame Tussauds is a museum of …

1.Waxwork

2.Musical instruments

3.Arts and crafts



question 33

The Eye of London is  a…

1.Ferris wheel

2.Police main headquarters

3.Observatory



question 34

What palace is an official residence and a 
directorate-general of the British monarchs?

1.Windsor

2.Buckingham

3.Westminster 



question 35

For centuries, the source of Thames was 
considered sacred. What tree did its protection?

1.An oak

2.An ash

3.An elm



question 36

This ceremony has been performing for 700 years 
in Tower of London at the same time.

1.The monarch’s coronation

2.The key ceremony

3.The execution



question 37

What holiday in England was banned in the reign 
of O. Cromwell?

1.Thanksgiving 

2.Christmas

3.Annunciation day



question 38

The first stamp shows the queen …

1.Victoria 

2.Elizabeth I

3.Elizabeth II



question 39

This bridge was painted red, white and blue 
especially on the 25th anniversary of the time of 
queen Elizabeth II.

1.Tower Bridge

2.Waterloo Bridge

3.London Bridge



question 40

What plant is considered an emblem of St. 
Patrick’s day?

1.The Nettle 

2.The Thistle

3.The Shamrock
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